
  

 

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

TRAFFIC ISSUES IN THE HASSOCKS AREA: PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS 
 

West Sussex County Council wishes to hear your views on proposed traffic 
schemes in the village of Hassocks.  The proposals have been identified and 

developed over the past two years or so, following a public survey and extensive 
consultation in the community. 

 
CONSULTATIONS WILL BE HELD AT: 

 
Hassocks Parish Council, Parish Centre, Adastra Park, Keymer Road, 

Hassocks, BN6 8QH 
On 

 

Tuesday 21 June 2016 between 3:00pm and 9:00pm 
 

and 
 

Saturday 25 June 2016 between 9:00am and 12:30pm 
 

where officers and members from the County and Parish Council’s will be 
available to answer questions.  Members of the Parking Working Group will also 

be present. 
 

Comments about the proposals must be received by Monday 18 July 2016.  
These may be sent in writing to: Highways and Transport Customer Service Hub, 

West Sussex County Council, Durban House, Durban Road, Bognor Regis, West 
Sussex, PO22 9RE, by email to: highways@westsussex.gov.uk. 

 

Full details of the consultations and how to respond can also be found on the 
Parish Council’s website. 

 
www.hassockspc.net 

 
Dated: 13 June 2016. 

 
Roland Plumb 

Project Manager 
01243 642105. 
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